Mendenhall Glacier Visitor Facility Improvement Project

PUBLIC SCOPING COMMENT FORM

The USDA Forest Service requests comments on the proposed project by March 19, 2020.

Write comments below, and submit them during the February 20, 2020 public scoping open house.
Or, send comments via: fax (907-586-8808), email (comments-alaska-tongass-juneau@usda.gov), or mail
or hand deliver (see back for address).
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If needed, attach sheets to provide additional comments

Project Website: www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=53780
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